



MUD MEETING MINUTES – AUG 2026

Date: 27/08/2026

Location: MS Teams (online)

Attendees: Robert Brigg (RB), Keith (K), Caelan Raccanello (CR), Caitlin Howard (CH), Phillip Good (PG), Faith Ng (FN)

Apologies: Ian Lim (IL), Raoul Hoffmann (RH), Eloise Willsher (EW), Mark Man (MM), David Juskiewicz (DJ), Erin Ring (ER), Helen Armstrong (HA), Lexy Shonefeld (LS), Jules Page (JP), Halim Kim (HK), Johnson Barb (JB), Ben Camer-Pesci (BP), Frauke Ixfeld (FI), Tate Wray (TW), Mark Thiele (MT)

Proxies: N/A

Meeting Start: 6:03pm

1. Previous Items / Progress from Last Meeting

1A. Guild Grant for the club

- **PG** went to the guild grant and got \$1200 for the tank repairs.

1B. Merchandise

Discussion was held on a new merchandise run to raise funds, with a particular focus on covering dive computers.

- The current supplier is satisfactory. The committee will look around for alternative suppliers, with a view to upgrading down the line if a better option is found.
- Additional fundraising ideas raised: sticker sales, sausage sizzle, raffle, and quiz night.
- Fully Promoted (promoted.com.au) offers a range of branding services. A quote is to be obtained once the final design is locked in.
- Action: KT and FN to create a PNG of the final design.

2. Treasurer's Report

2A. Treasurer Position Unfilled

- Treasurer position has still been unfilled, **PG** will still be acting treasurer.

3. Upcoming Events

3A. Upcoming Dive

- 19/09/26 hosted by **CR**
- Location to be confirmed closer to the date

3B. Clean-up Events

- Great Spring Cleanup to be conducted in October.
- MUENSA collaboration for a land clean-up.
- **RB** to look into a yacht club clean-up.

4. Social Media

4A. Promotion of upcoming events

- **FN** to promote upcoming events discussed in the meeting on all social media platforms

5. Additional Items

5A. Possible collaboration with Australian Marine Conservation Society (AMCS)

Proposed collaboration with the AMCS and the Environment Club.

- Event date: 8 September.
- **RB** has sent material to the Murdoch Guild for inclusion in their newsletter to promote the event.
- The event is **not members-exclusive** — people outside Murdoch University are welcome to attend.
- Volunteers are needed on the day: **2 door people and 1 photographer**.
- A poll on availability will be posted in the committee chat.

5B. Website changes

- Add useful links (e.g. dive sites, useful dive info websites).
- Contact Us page to be updated.
- **PG** to update the website.

Meeting end: 6:57 PM (President MUD) [OFFICIAL]